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‘Compassion, Curiosity, Courage’ 
 
 
Wednesday 7th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
 
As we come to end of the second week of ‘Checking – in and catching up with the children, it has been 
lovely to reflect on the wonderful time we have had together back in the school. We hope parents have 
been able to see the photos on twitter which have certainly captured the happy times. 
 
Schools are awaiting news from Kirsty Williams, the Welsh Education Minister, to indicate what the return 
to school in September will look like. Once we receive this information we will communicate this with 
parents accordingly. 
 
During the summer term the teachers have been writing the end of year reports for all children from 
Reception up to year 6. The reports will reference the progress made up until mid - March and children’s 
engagement with online, blended learning. The reports will be emailed to parents at the end of this week.  
 
As we look ahead to our September return we have planned for the majority of year groups to move into 
the next phase with their current class teachers, with the exception of our current year 4 and 5. Year 4 will 
move into Miss Brewster’s year 5 class and year 5 will reform together as year 6 with Mrs Robertson and 
Mr. Jones. 
 

Class Organisation 2020 - 2021 

 
 

Year group   
Dosbarth 

Class teacher  Teaching Support  

Nursery  
Acorns 

Mrs Burke  Mrs Corten/Mrs North Davies 

Reception 
Ash 

Miss Griffiths  Miss Jones / Miss Haimer 

Year 1 
Beech 

Miss Morgan  
 

Mrs Wallace  

LRB 1 
Birch 

Mr Reid Mrs Hughes / Miss Jones 

Year 2 
Cedar 

Miss Tweedy Miss Mancino 

Year 3 
Maple 

Miss Junge  Mrs Chapman 

Year 4 
Walnut 

Mr Powell 
 

Mrs Ryan  

LRB 2 
Holly 

Miss Bishop Miss Rees / Miss Waters 

Year 5 
Elm 

Mrs Brewster  Mrs Mundy  

Year 6 
Oak 

Mrs Robertson/Mr Jones  Mrs Taylor  
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It is also lovely to welcome Mrs Burke back to the Ringland team, as she returns from her maternity at the 
end of this term.  
 
 Here’s wishing everyone a lovely end to the week and we look forward to seeing everyone back with us 
next week before we break for the six-week summer holidays. 
 
Take care and be safe, yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss L Bowden 
 
Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


